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Dear community, 

 

We are now coming to the end of the current church council's term. Please consider if you would like to 

nominate yourself or someone else for a position on the council. The council has four members and has a 

two-year term, meeting monthly. In order to qualify to be on the council, a person must be 18 years or 

older, a member of our local church for at least 1 year, and tithes 10% of their income. 

 

According to our charter, the church council is: "An elected body that participates in the government of 

the Local Church in cooperation with the Church Pastor and the National Church headquarters." 

 

Below are the duties of council members as written in our charter. 

 

Approval of the Local Church plans and budgets. 

 

Give quarterly financial reports and an annual report to the community. 

 

Approve paid Local Church staff and key personnel. 

 

Appoint or remove department leaders with Pastor's approval. 

 

Appoint standing or ad hoc committees as needed. 

 

Hear concerns of church members. 

 

When there is a need for a new Pastor, the Church Council will search for and recommend a 

candidate to the National President or his or her authorized representative for approval. 

 

If you would like to nominate yourself or someone else to be on the council, please email David Stein at 

DavidSteinMD@ gmail,com. 

 

Council elections will be done digitally and in person on April 14th. 

 

 


